
Crime Alert: Attempted Burglary 
 
On January 2, 2023, at about midnight, officers from the UCR Police Department were dispatched to the 
Bannockburn Apartments regarding an attempted burglary. An unknown man awoke the residents of an 
apartment by shining a light into their room and possibly attempting to remove the window or screen. 
The suspect ran off when confronted and was not able to enter the apartment.  
  
The suspect was described as an unknown race male, standing about 5’ 7” tall, with a slender build and a 
stubble beard. He was wearing a baseball hat, black jacket, and a backpack.  
  
UCRPD detectives are investigating this crime. If you have any information you believe may be of 
assistance in this investigation, please call us at 951-827-5222, you may also use the online tip form 
here. You may remain anonymous, if you wish.  
  
The UCR Police Department would like to remind the campus community to: 

1. Dial 9-1-1 in the event of an emergency 
2. For non-emergencies, program the UCRPD 24-hour phone number into your cell phone: 951-

827-5222 
3. Always be alert and aware of your surroundings 
4. Report any suspicious activity to the police 
5. Do not leave doors to buildings propped open 
6. Secure your residence by locking all windows and doors 
7. Keep curtains, blinds, shades closed during hours of darkness 
8. Avoid poorly-lit or deserted areas when walking at night 
9. Report damaged or insufficient lighting to maintenance personnel 

 

https://app.smartsheet.com/b/form/d6303cf41768472aaf901ab3e090c5a4

